PORT & MARINE DEPARTMENT,

: : ¢ ZANZIBAR PROTECTORATE P.O. Box 263,
NM} : ZANZIBAR
EAST AFRICA
' POF_291.
;-————2l 11th January,1951.
Dear Sir,

With reference to our conversation
regarding the AL SAID and the survey made by
you in connection with the possibility of

| having her re-classified at Lloyd's, I now
| confirm that this Government have decided
| against reclassification in view of the high
i costs involved, and will probably purchase a
new ship to replace the AL SAID‘instead.

Thanking you for all your assis-
tance given in this matter,

I am,
Yours faithfully,
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W.F. WADDINGTON.

PORT OFFICER,
ZANZIBAR.
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srs. Smith Mackenzie & Co.Ltd.,
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